
 

 

 

Homework 

Well done to the children who are 

completing their homework.  

We had some wonderful project 

homework for ‘Memory Box’.  

I am looking forward to seeing what 

projects are completed for ‘Splendid 

Skies’.   

For more information, helpful links and photographs 

about what we have been doing please look at our 

class page on the school website: 

longfordpark.coventry.sch.uk 
Reading Books 

All children have a reading book 

and we try to hear every child 

read at least once a week. 

We have also introduced new 

reading diaries. Please record 

when you hear your child read at 

home – write the date, title of 

the books and sign your name (or 

put Mum, Dad, etc). 

Please also practise the high 

frequency words at the front of 

the reading diary.  

Try and hear your child read for 

at least 5 minutes every day. This 

will greatly improve their reading 

fluency. 

Marvellous Me 

Are you signed up to the 

Marvellous Me App? 

If not, please let the office staff 

know and they can print you out 

a code to get you started. 

Join our Marvellous Me 

community (80% parents are in) 

and see the benefits for yourself 

and your child. 

 

Thank you 

From the Year One Team  

November 2017 

Tissues ! 

We get through quite a lot 

of tissues during the colder 

months. We would be very 

grateful for any donations 

of tissue boxes.  

Thank you 

 


